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Want to get involved or have feedback? Click here!

With almost 4,000 employees at TDOT, it takes time to put together new job classifications. We’re happy to share two new job 
series: the Engineering Technician and the Transportation Worker. Both are pending approval from the Department of Human 
Resources (DOHR). We anticipate approval in the new year so we can continue the EPIC implementation. 

Congratulations to our newest EPIC Academy graduating class! We have now successfully completed two full EPIC Academies. 
During a two-week span, a group of TDOT employees gained new leadership skills, obtained new resources to share with their 
peers, and learned new ways to problem-solve. Please help us in congratulating these graduates! This is just one of the new 
EPIC development opportunities TDOT is offering employees.

Check out our Engineering Technician job series HERE.

Check out our Transportation Worker job series HERE.

New Job Classifications

2nd EPIC Academy

During the IPD Roadshow, one of the presentations focused on the 
new matrix organization. Many of the attendees found the information 
informative and helpful. After receiving this feedback, we put together a 
video of the presentation, so all employees could have the opportunity to 
view it. If you missed attending one of the IPD Roadshows or would like to 
hear the presentation again, CLICK HERE. You can email TDOT.IPD@tn.gov 
to speak with a team member. 

Matrix Organization

TDOT has identified the legislative projects which we will focus our 
resources on moving forward. The schedules within PPRM have been 
updated based on the identified priorities. These legislative projects will 
be input into the new project team portal that is replacing PPRM. This new 
project team portal has been named: TDOT 360. A group of TDOT employees 
was trained on how to use TDOT 360 earlier this month, and they are in 
the final stages of testing the new portal. The legislative projects moving 
forward will be worked on within TDOT 360 beginning Q1 2023. 
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